NOTICE OF LEGISLATIVE MEETING

Notice is hereby given to the qualified electors of the School District
of Neillsville, that members of the Board of Education will be attending
a legislative meeting at the School District of Medford on the 1st day of

April 2024, at approximately 5:00 p.m. No action will be taken during
the meeting.

March 26, 2024
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